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Comments: The forest and trails in Chattahoochee forest being impacted by the proposed Foothills Landscape

Project are treasures to the mountain biking community.  As an avid mountain biker, I'm very concerned about

some of the proposals in this project.  The lack of public input on site specific future decisions, the expansion of

commercial and experimental logging, expansion of dozer trails and temporary road, along with increased

herbicide application has a very high potential to adversely impact the amazing mountain biking trails and

experience in this area.  There are unique trails and backwoods experiences here that can't be found in other

places.  These trails are enjoyed by a large number of bikers, not just from the local community but from all over

the country.  I am one of those mountain bikers. I would like to continue to enjoy these public lands in the natural

state they are.


